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Comments: Dear GMUG Forest Planning Team,

 

First off, I would like to commend the GMUG Forest Planning Team for including the public in the preliminary

draft plan and wanting our feedback! I am a highschool student in Grand Junction and I love hiking and camping

with my friends, so I believe that it is very important to take care of our public lands I am also an animal lover so I

believe that it is very important to focus on maintaining healthy wildlife populations. Wildlife is very important to

our ecosystem and the health of our forests. To conclude, I would like to reiterate my appreciation that you

wanted th einvolvement of the public at this stage in the planning process.

 

Sincerely,

 

Katie Fry


